
 

 

 

 

 Monksdown Primary 

School 
Where children come first 

 

Chair of Governors: 

Mr M. Reynolds 

Headteacher: 

Mrs J Price 

 

 

  

 

5th July 2023 
 

Dear Parents of Reception children, 
 

Directions to the Year 1 Classes 
 

Children are to go to their new classes tomorrow morning.  Staff will be on the yard to 
assist anyone going to their new class.   

 
Any children in breakfast club will be taken directly there by a member of staff.  Your child’s 

new teacher is looking forward to spending time with your children tomorrow. 
 

Please scan the QR code below to see a short video directing you to the new class doors.   
 

Class R1 
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Class R3  
 


